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Our Ref:  FOI/0526 
 
 
Dear D Speers 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information request regarding how many times Avon and 
Wiltshire Mental Health Partnership NHS Trust have received Coroners Rule 43 from 2005-2010. 
 
I can advise that the information from 2005 to July 2008 is not held by the Trust. 
 
The information from July 2008 to 2010 does exist and under section 21 of the Act, we are not 
required to provide information in response to a request if it is already reasonably accessible to you.  
 
The information you requested is available from the Ministry of Justice website at the address 
http://www.justice.gov.uk/.   If you do not have access to the Internet at home, you should be able to 
use facilities at your local library. 
 
If you wish to re-use the information you have requested, in whole or in part, please write to me 
stating the purpose(s) you wish to re-use the information for. We will respond within 20 working days 
of receiving your request with any conditions or charges that relate to the re-use of the information. 
These will be determined in line with the ‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005 (SI 
2005 No. 1515). 
 
We are obliged to point out that if you feel unhappy with the way your request has been dealt with and 
wish for a review via the Trust’s Freedom of Information complaints procedure, you should write to the 
Chief Executive of the Trust at the above address. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of that review, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision. Generally the Information Commissioner cannot make a decision unless 
you have exhausted the Trust’s Freedom of Information complaints procedure.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  
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The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113. 
 
www.ico.gov.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


